
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
23rd February 2024 
 
Dear Parents 
 
As part of our RE and Understanding the World curriculum this half term, we are learning 
about the different religious buildings in our local area.   
 
As part of this topic, we are visiting Masjid Usman Mosque on Shireland Road and 
Smethwick Old Church to look at, and compare, the religious buildings. 
 
On Wednesday 28th February, we will be taking the children to the Shireland Road Mosque 
and would love it if you could come with us.   
 
We will be leaving school at 9.30 am and will arrive back around 11.15 am ready for lunch.   
 
The children would love it if you could accompany us on our visit as it would make the trip 
even more special.  Please let a member of staff know if you are able to come. 
 
We will confirm the date for the visit to Smethwick Old Church as soon as we can.  In the 
meantime, thank you for all your support so far this term 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mrs J Durnall 
Assistant Head - EYFS 
 
 


